
SMART Duffers 
 

Good News: David Weis and Charley LeBlanc have stepped up to 

be our President and Vice President respectively. I have 

volunteered to take the Muster Master position and host the 

national golf tournament. 

President’s Message:   

It's an honor and pleasure to become the Chapter President of the Duffers. This 

is a fun group of folks who enjoy the game and whether you’re just learning or 

a seasoned golfer, you'll enjoy the comradery and the fellowship of the Duffers. 

David Weis 

Update:  The 2024 National Muster staff are working hard to make next year’s 

National Muster the best ever. We will be having a golf tournament and we have 

given our national muster golf tournament a new name, “The President’s Cup.” 

We will conduct the tournament at Joint Base Charleston’s championship 

Wrenwood Golf Course. We will be using a handicap scramble format so players 

of all skill levels can compete. The green fees are very reasonable, and the entry 

fee will be $10 to cover prizes. 

Note:  Let’s work together to make the SMART Duffers one of the best chapters 

in SMART and earn the coveted “Chapter of the Year Award” next year. Check 

with your friends at each muster or rally you attend to see if they are a 

golfer/duffer and ask them to join the SMART Duffers. It’s all about fun with the 

Duffers. Anyone, of any ability, can join in with us. SMART members just need 

to go to https://www.smartrving.org/chapterCore/join.php?cha=duffers to join. 

HELP!  We need one member to step up and take on the Secretary/Treasurer 

position. SMART HQ is holding funds that we have remaining and will transfer 

those funds when we get someone to fill the position. Please consider taking on 

this role. 

You may reply to Jack.Fritz99@gmail.com and/or dweis74@hotmail.com. 
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